
Minutes of committee meeting held on 2nd March 2023 at Goffs Manor @19.00 

 

Members present 

James Mason Y Jim Scott N Stella Daff Y David Penfold Y 

Richard Daniells Y Luke Taylor Y Clare Hall Y Dawn Rhodes Y 

Roy Swetman Y Martyn Flint Y Paul Luttman Y Nicky Wilson Y 

Lesley Bryant Y Debby Scott Y Louise 
Mitchell 

Y   

 

 
 

Secretary (Richard) 

• Richard brought a sample parkrun milestone sashes to the meeting. Design agreed 
by all but they need to be a bit shorter. 

• Email received from SASH regarding us providing them with training sessions. 
Principal agreed and Richard to write back to find out more 

 
Treasurer (Roy) 

• SGP subscriptions paid for 2023 
 
Membership / UKA (Lesley) 

• No new members in February 

• Lesley to send out membership renewal reminders 
 

SCAA / Training (Paul) 

• Cross Country season is now finished 

• The SDW and Sussex relays are still to come 

• Paul has sent out requests for runners to compete in the Sussex relays 

• Training will switch to our Summer schedule and be based at Tilgate Park from 27th 
March 

 
Media (Nicky) 

• Nicky has received handover training for the newsletter 

• Run reports and articles have been requested 
 

Suggestions / Social (Stella) 

• Not a good turnout at the Mister Park social event 

• A successful Tilgate Tidy in the park, arranged by Clare 

• Next tourism event will be Nonsuch on 18th March, with Banstead Woods in April 

• Next social event will possibly be at the Dim Sheesh in Pound Hill 
 

WSFRL (Luke) 

• Both Seniors and Juniors finished second at the CRC league race 

• Next race is on Easter Monday at Lewes 
 

SGP (Jim / Debby) 

• The SGP awards evening was on 23rd February and we had  several members receive 
awards. 



• As a team we finished 4th out of 24 teams 
 

Kit (Martyn) 

• Martyn has received old unsold kit from Sarah, this however has the old logo. 
Agreed this can be offered at cut prices 

 
Welfare (Debby) 

• Learn to Run will start on 27th March with graduation on 10th June 

• At the moment there is interest but no firm signups 
 

AOB 

• Runner of the Month. After discussion and a vote, the Runner of the Month for 
February is Amy Smiles 

• Awards 

• James showed a photo of the medals ordered 

• A PA system will be available. 

• Louise asked about quiz details. It was agreed there would be about six rounds with 
some awards being presented between rounds 

• Additional awards – It was agreed the following additional awards would be:- 
o Cleanest trainers – Ian Blackham 
o Style co-ordination – Nina Trevarthen 
o Page 7 pin up – Ed Duke 
o Best parkrun finish – Nigel Ventham 
o All six marathon majors – Ken Tulley 
o Best pair of pom poms – Nigel Field 

 
. 
 
Next meeting will be at Goffs Manor on Thursday 30th March 2023 @ 19.00  


